
We respectfully acknowledge the Gadigal people, the Traditional Custodians of the land on

which Little Bunnies Childcare Centre and Preschool is located.

We honour the enduring culture, knowledge, and care that the Gadigal people have for this land, which

has nurtured children and families for thousands of years. We recognise their deep spiritual connection

to Country, and we acknowledge the strength and resilience of all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander

peoples. We are committed to embedding respect for Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander cultures in

our centre, and to nurturing children who value diversity, truth-telling and reconciliation.

We pay our deepest respects to Elders past, present, and emerging, and extend that respect

to all First Nations peoples who walk with us on this shared journey.


